
This Saturday, March 28, parents may come during the scheduled time for their child' class to 
pick up your child's school work packet, iPad, and charger. If you have more than one child at 
Hedding, you may pick up all of your children;s iPads at one of the scheduled times.  ​Please 
only come during the time scheduled for your child's class, so we can practice safe 
social distancing practices. 
 
Pickup will be through the sliding window from the main office. If you are not able to pick up 
during your child's class's scheduled time on Saturday, please call Hedding Grade School at 
309-462-2363 to schedule another time. 
 
 

8:00-8:30 K1 

8:30-9:00 K2 

9:00-9:30 K3 

9:30-10:00 1A 

10:00-10:30 1B 

10:30-11:00 1C 

11:00-11:30 2A 

11:30-12:00 2b 

12:00-12:30 2C 

12:30-1:00  3A 

1:00-1:30 3B 

1:30-2:00 3C 

2:00-2:30 4A 

2:30-3:00 4B 

3:00-3:30 5A 

3:30-4:00 5B 

4:00-4:30 5C 

  


